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PRESS RELEASE – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

 
Residents and businesses West of Beglis Parkway to the Western City limits 

may experience electrical power outages due to Entergy replacing a 

damaged power pole. The outage has been expected to begin at 8:00 am and 

may last up to eight hours.  

 

Thank you for your patience in this matter.  


